

To: Crum, Susanna Garts;

You replied on 1/4/2016 3:09 PM.

Dear Susanna,

Thank you for your application to serve as an SGCI Mentor. The SGC International Board is delighted to inform you that you have been selected for this year's program. We have a wonderful line-up of truly outstanding mentors from around the world and are grateful for your willingness to serve.

In appreciation for your time, SGCI will be providing each mentor with a gift bag and letter of recognition, which will be given out at the conference.

All mentoring sessions will take place in **Salon D on the lower level of the Marriott Hotel.** In accordance with the preferences on your application, you have been scheduled to mentor:

Friday, April 1st, Session 5: 1:45-3:15pm and

Friday, April 1st, Session 6: 3:30-5pm

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to reschedule your mentoring session. I will email information about your mentees in early March. Thank you again and I look forward to seeing you at the conference!

Kind regards, Nicole Pietrantoni

\_\_\_\_\_

Nicole Pietrantoni

www.nicole-pietrantoni.com

Assistant Professor of Art, Printmaking + Book Arts, Whitman College Vice President of Outreach, Southern Graphics Council International